Texas Master Naturalist
El Camino Real Chapter
Milam County Nature Festival Meeting

February 17, 2011 – American Legion Hut, Cameron

Meeting began at 6:30pm

Donna Lewis discussed the budget.  Insurance is paid.  NF funds: $2733.02

Minus $681.92 (insurance).    As of Feb. 17 - $2051.10 

Debbi Harris asked members to get “freebies” from business and friends for the backpacks.  Debbi asked booth chairs to give a list of items needed.  She and Sandra Dworacsyk will ask business’ to donate items for the booths.

Gary McDaniels has confirmation from Irby McWilliams to be at the Native Prairie area.

Cindy McDaniels will contact Flo and find out what is needed for the Wildflower area.

May need one table and 2-3 chairs

Cindy reported the Church Youth will take care of the water, soda, ice, and recycling.

Dorothy Mayers booth will be near the American Legion Hut.  She will be raising harvester ants.  She will be selling nature items for the Chapter and the Horned lizard buttons, patches, bluebird houses, etc.  Dorothy has tables.

Kathy Lester listed 7 food vendors.  Has not been able to contact Girl Scouts.  Sue Taylor will try to contact them.  

Contact for the Boy Scouts in Cameron is Kyle Deal.  See if they can clean the park before festival.

Connie Roddy needs aquariums for the reptiles Billy Lambert will be bringing.  No tables needed.  A few chairs.

Paul Unger has contacted the knappers.  Needs two tables and 8-10 chairs.

Don Travis said the speakers have what is needed.  Will set up the Hut with the screen on the back wall.  Maybe use a P.A. to tell visitors when the speakers will be presenting.

Will work on flyer and brochure.

Lolly Lewis is set for pollination.  Needs 2 tables and 4 chairs.

Janice Johnson has the tracking molds.  Needs adult help.

Cindy Bolch needs 2 tables and 6 chairs for the bat booth.  She is doing the Horned Lizard rock to sell.

The County Judge will be asked to give an opening welcome.  Sue will ask him.

Flyers will be brought to the March 10th meeting.  Cancellation due to weather will be discussed at that meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 7:15pm.    Minutes submitted by: Katherine Bedrich

